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National Public Health Week 2025 – Public Health Starts Here 
 

March 24, 2025. Medina, Ohio – The Medina County Health Department is proud to announce the 

observance of National Public Health Week (NPHW) from April 7th to April 13th. This year’s theme, 

“Public Health Starts Here,” not only highlights the Health Department’s work, but also recognizes many 

of the other people and organizations that are working to improve the health of Medina County 

residents. Public health works best when communities come together to improve health outcomes.   

 

So what does this look like? Public health professionals at the Medina County Health Department work 

every day to prevent disease and illness, identify trends affecting our community, and promote ways to 

stay healthy. To increase our effectiveness, we work with and support community organizations 

throughout the entire county with similar priorities on improving health. These partnerships are where 

public health starts. 

 

During each day of National Public Health Week, we will focus on a particular public health topic. We 

will share how we are working on each topic and highlight the work being done by other community 

organizations who are similarly engaged.    

 

Public Health Starts Here Daily Themes: 

 

Monday, April 7- Food Access 

Tuesday, April 8- Environmental Health 

Wednesday, April 9- Overdose Prevention 

Thursday, April 10- Surveillance and Preparedness 

Friday, April 11- Improving Connections 

Saturday, April 12- Accessible, Quality Healthcare 

Sunday, April 13- Thank You Medina County! 

 

So join us this week! You can do so by following us on social media: Facebook, X, Instagram, and 

LinkedIn. Be part of the conversation and learn more about public health here in Medina County. You 

can also sign up for our monthly Community Newsletter at medinahealth.org/newsletter.  

 

For more information on the programs and services offered by the Medina County Health Department, 

call 330-723-9688 or visit our web page at medinahealth.org. 

 

The Medina County Health Department has protected your health since 1918. Services are partially 

supported by your property tax health levy. Equal opportunity provider.    
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